
May 31, 2021 
 
 
 
 Dear Town of Washington Planning Board and Zoning Board of Approvals Members, 
 
It has come to my attention that the proposed pond construction at 133 Woodstock Road 
is being construed by some as bad for the environment.  As a nearby landowner, I 
appreciate the Mailman’s efforts to preserve the rural nature of the land and welcome 
this wonderful and beneficial upgrade to the local environment. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jeff Wieland 
807 Shunpike 
Millbrook, NY 
 


